
 
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

18th May 2018 - Our “Value for life” is Humility 

Be completely humble and gentle; be patient, bearing with one another in love. Ephesians 4:2 

 

 Head Teacher’s Hello: 
Well SAT’s Assessments are over for another year!  To year 2 and year 6 in particular, I must say how proud we all are of 

your conduct and determination during this time.  You have all behaved in an exemplary manner and as I always tell you, 

SAT’s do not test how unique and special you all are.  Now we can move on to enjoying the rest of our time together 

this year. 
 

Just a little reminder to get your baking skills ready for the “100 years since WW1” afternoon tea event on the 8th June at 

2pm to commemorate 100 years since the end of WW1.  We are asking everyone to donate cakes for others to buy and 

enjoy on the day and having a Parent Cake Competition and a Pupil Cake Competition with prizes too!  We thought we 

would have bunting and nostalgic songs from the war and of course plenty of tea!  All are welcome and it is in aid of our 

playground. As always if you have any questions or concerns my door is always open. Mrs Mowbray. 

  Governor Update regarding the Multi Academy Trust – please see attached letter from our Chair of 
Governors. 

  Our school Governing Body is made up of Parent, Co-opted Staff, Foundation and Local Authority 

Governors who have a range of different backgrounds, skills and experiences.  They are all volunteers who work together 

for the benefit of the school and the children.  We are currently looking for a new Parent Governor and would be 

delighted to hear from any interested parents or carers.  Please speak to the school office or catch our Chair of 

Governors, Mr Stuart Roberts-Tighe in the playground if this is something that maybe of interest to you. 

  If you have any unwanted wellington boots that your children have grown out of, we would be delighted if you 
could donate them to school.  We are planning to use them as planters in our EYFS area. 

  Can you help we are looking for bottle tops.  If you would like to recycle we would be very pleased to receive 
them. 

  We are finishing for half term today, we hope you have a lovely holiday; see you on Monday 4th June. 

 Come along to our exciting After School Club where you can have fun with your friends or relax and 
read a book.  A light snack is served and the activities we have planned for the first week back from half term as follows: 
 

Day Focus Task Also Available 

Monday Storytelling Football on the field (weather permitting), Leggo, cards, puzzles 

Tuesday Baking (cornflake cakes) Cars, construction, board games, drawing/colouring, badminton 

Wednesday I Pads, Laptops Chalkboard, twister, pool, giant bubbles 

Thursday Arts & Crafts Just Dance, small world play, giant snakes & ladders 

Friday Film Night Colouring/drawing, top trumps, badminton, basketball outside 

Every afternoon session children will be supported with their homework & reading 
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Whole school attendance so far this academic year is 95.76% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97.5% 
 

Attendance for Week Commencing 14th May 2018: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Year 4 and Year 6 for getting 100% attendance this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be the best that you can be! 

 

 

Ms Welch - Reception attendance    94.44% 

Mr. Snelson - Year 1 attendance    95.56% 

Mr Snelson - Year 2 attendance  96.97% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance  95.85% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance  100% 

Mrs Storey - Year 5 attendance  90.37% 

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance  100% 

Merit Award 

Tyler Campbell 

Super home reading activities.  We love to 

read in Class 1 

Emmeline Oberg 

Fantastic descriptive writing 

Eva Farrington 

For her amazing story which she did at home 

William Hull  

For hard work & dedication in his SAT’s 

Good Learning Behaviour 

Sammy & Noah Fox-Draper 

Super home reading activities.  We love to 

read in Class 1 

Skye Shone 

For excellent listening & concentration 

Tyler Holdbrook 

For his more focused & mature attitude in 

class 

Seth Barnes 

For a fantastic attitude towards his SATs 

 

      Golden Ticket Winners:  

Class 1: Freya, George, Maisie, Max, Olivia B, Sammy, Sanam, Sophia D 

Class 2: Darcy, Emmeline, Maggie, Skye, Cassie 

Class 3: Bethan, Emmie, Harriett, Loretta, Tyler, William W, Zach,  

Harry, Charlie 

Class 4: All of Year 6 
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